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Eckoff, Michael

From: Steve Barnett <steve.barnett@lightingresourcesinc.com>
Sent: Friday, November 3, 2023 11:41 AM
To: Eckoff, Michael
Cc: Kevin McMullen; Buselli, Bradley
Subject: RE: Visit 

EXTERNAL MESSAGE 
This email originated outside of DEP. Please use caution when opening attachments, clicking links, or 

responding to this email. 
Good morning Michael,  
 
Thanks for the dates and Times for a meeƟng.   I will check with Kevin and we’ll get back to you with a date ASAP.  
 
I look forward to meeƟng you.  
 
Steve 
 
Steve Barnett 
Vice President  
Compliance & Materials Management  

 EZ on the Earth  
A Lighting Resources Company  
2212 Buffalo Rd. Ste. 210  
Johnson City, TN 37604 
Office: 423-328-7012 
Cell: 423-534-6717 
Steve.barnett@lightingresourcesinc.com 
Web: www.lightingresourcesinc.com  

 
 
From: Eckoff, Michael <Michael.Eckoff@FloridaDEP.gov>  
Sent: Friday, November 3, 2023 10:53 AM 
To: Steve Barnett <steve.barnett@lightingresourcesinc.com> 
Cc: Kevin McMullen <Kevin@recycletechnologies.com>; Buselli, Bradley <Bradley.Buselli@dep.state.fl.us> 
Subject: RE: Visit  
 
Good morning Steve, 
 
We have the following available for a meeƟng: 
 
Monday, December 4, 2023, all day is open 
Wednesday, December 6, 2023, morning is open 
Thursday, December 7, 2023, all day is open 
 
Please le me know if any of these will work. 
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Thank you, 
Michael 
 
From: Steve Barnett <steve.barnett@lightingresourcesinc.com>  
Sent: Thursday, October 26, 2023 2:33 PM 
To: Eckoff, Michael <Michael.Eckoff@FloridaDEP.gov> 
Cc: Kevin McMullen <Kevin@recycletechnologies.com> 
Subject: Visit  
 

EXTERNAL MESSAGE 
This email originated outside of DEP. Please use caution when opening attachments, clicking links, or responding to this 

email. 
Michael, 
 
It was a pleasure speaking with you this morning.  
 
Per our phone conversaƟon. 
 
1. I will work on the noted violaƟons listed on the leƩer we received this morning relaƟng to your site visit on August 

8, 2023, and get those responses back to you in a Ɵmely manner.  
 
2. We would like to schedule a meeƟng at your office with you and the department to discuss a modificaƟon to our 

permit. This modificaƟon concerns changing the status of our facility to a Universal Waste DesƟnaƟon Facility and a 
VSQG instead of an LQG. If possible, we would like to schedule this meeƟng the week of December 4th, 2023.  Please 
let me know if any day this week will work for your schedules, and I will make travel plans.  

 
3. Please update your records with my below contact informaƟon as head of compliance for our Ocala, FL facility 

removing Susan Richard as the point of contact.  
 
I look forward to meeƟng you and working with you and FDEP in the near future.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Steve 
 
Steve Barnett 
Vice President  
Compliance & Materials Management  

 EZ on the Earth  
A Lighting Resources Company  
2212 Buffalo Rd. Ste. 210  
Johnson City, TN 37604 
Office: 423-328-7012 
Cell: 423-534-6717 
Steve.barnett@lightingresourcesinc.com 
Web: www.lightingresourcesinc.com  
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